June 22, 2025

Tuesday, June 24, Turner Lemay Mass 7pm

Wednesday, June 25, Lyric Arcand & Ella Nawrot Mass 9:00am

Thursday June 26, Vincenzo Oddi Mass at 9:00 am

Friday, June 27, Mass 9:00am John & Dorothy Rimlinger

Saturday, June 21, Bryan DeRosse, Cecil & Anne Fulcher, Edith & Phyliss Noonan, Bill Cavanagh and Vincenzo Oddi

Sunday June 22, 9:30am **Our Parish Family**

11:30 am Tessie Furtado

SANCTUARY LAMP

Deceased Members of the Kane & Rimlinger Families

Requests accepted by placing an envelope with the name of your loved one, your name contact and \$10 in the collection basket

READINGS

Genesis 14.18-20, Corinthians 11.23-26 Luke 9.11b-17



June 22, 2025

DONATE

The Diocese of Hamilton has helped all their Parishes set up a giving page whereby parishioners can support their Church.

The link for this giving page is on the first page of our website. You can visit our website www.stbasilparish.ca. and just hit the red donate button on the home page and it will take you to the Canada Helps secure donation. Just complete the St Basil's Parish Donation form and you are finished. Thank you for your support

PILGRIMAGE TO QUEBEC

Sponsored by the CWL & the Knights of Columbus of Canada OCTOBER 16 to OCTOBER 20 2025

Trois Rivieres, Quebec City & Montreal

For more details, please pick up the itinerary at the back of the Church.





PRAYERS FOR THE DECEASED

In your charity, please remember in



your prayers all who have passed away, may they rest in the peace of

Christ and rejoice in the glory of heaven.

June 22, 2025

Collection June 15, 2025	
Loose Collection	809.05
Sunday Collections	2,548.00
Building Fund	120.00
Wedding & funeral	300.00
Total	3,872.05

Thank you for your generosity and sacrifice



Executive Meeting -Parish Coffee - June 29, 2025 following 9:30 am mass in the Parish Hall. Donations of

baked goods are welcome.

Blessed Sacrament Event TALENT CONTEST

*Registrations open now!

*Auditions Friday July 4th & 25th @ 6pm
Blessed Sacrament Hall
Cash Prizes, trophies!
Three Divisions
Junior 5-12
Teen 13-17
Adult 18 & Older

Contest dates- August 7,15, 22nd 6pm Pick up flyer at the back of the Church!



PILGRIMAGE HOURS & MASSES - Pray before the Holy Door at St. Basil's during:

Sunday Masses: Sat 5:00 pm, Sun 9:30 PILGRIMAGE AND PRAYER:

A great opportunity for Adoration and Benediction, Receiving the Sacraments - Confession & Mass, and Obtaining a Plenary Indulgence as you make your pilgrimage to the Holy Door at St. Basil's Church on:

Tuesday Aug 26th @ 6:00 pm
- Adoration, Reconciliation, Benediction, and Mass.

Tuesday Dec 2nd @ 6:00 pm - Adoration, Reconciliation, Benediction, and Mass.



The Sisters of the Immaculate Heart of Mary, Mother of Christ and their Associates

invite you to their annual feast day celebration. Date: Saturday June 28, 2025 Time: 9:00am Venue: St. Pius X Catholic Church, 9 Waverly Street Brantford Activities: Rosary Procession with statue of Our Lady of Fatima Holy Mass by Fr. Joseph Okoko & concelebrants Consecration to the Immaculate Heart of Mary Fellowship & Hot Potluck lunch Everyone is invited

June 22, 2025

(All children who received their First Holy Communion this year are invited to come with their communion attire to spread flower petals for Our Blessed Mother during the Rosary procession.

NEWS FROM THE DIOCESE



THE ELECTION OF POPE LEO XIV.

has a personal connection for Father Tom Moisan, formerly a member of the Order of St. Augustine, now a Priest of the Diocese of Hamilton. Pope Leo, formerly Robert Prevost, Francis from Chicago's southside, grew up about a mile away from the childhood home of Father Moisan. Father Moisan was ten years older than Father Prevost, but they knew one another as "southsiders" and as Augustinians. In time. "Father Prevost" became Provincial Superior of the Augustinian Chicago Province, and later, Superior General of the Order of St. Augustine. In 1999. Father Prevost attended the funeral Mass of Father Moisan's mother. A local story about their friendship was published in the Owen Sound Sun Times and can be read here. Father Moisan, do let us know if the Pope decides to visit!

DOMINY WILLIAMS AND ANNE

LAMANES recently attended the burial of Sister Gabriella Petoniak, Sister of Social Service, at Holy Sepulchre Cemetery in Burlington. Sister died on December 30th, at the age of 101. She was instrumental in arranging, with Dominy and Anne, the transfer of the S.S.S. archives to the care of the Bishop Farrell Library and Archives. Details about her extraordinary life are available here. May she rest in peace!

THE BISHOP'S CHARITIES INVITATIONAL GOLF

TOURNAMENT took place at the Glen Abbey Golf Club in Oakville on Wednesday. Two of the 30 teams tied (at 12 under par) for top prize, so the winner was decided by a friendly coin toss! DeMazenod Door Outreach at St. Patrick Parish in Hamilton was the overall winner of the tourney. A cheque for a whopping \$125,000.00 will assist with expenses for their important ministry of providing nourishing meals for their guests in downtown Hamilton!

THE SISTER ANNE ANDERSON

AWARD, a bursary to be granted annually to a St. Joseph's Health System team member, will support a journey to "CENTRE INTERNATIONAL ST. JOSEPH", the founding home of the Sisters, in Le Puy-en-Velay, France; or another educational pursuit to

June 22, 2025

continue the healing mission of the Sisters of St. Joseph. A short video celebrating the many years of Sister Anne's dedicated service to Health Care can be viewed here. Sister Anne will continue to serve Catholic Health Care as a member of the Public Juridic Person – St. Joseph's Health System!

ARCHBISHOP JAMES HECTOR
MACDONALD, C.S.C., having celebrated his 100th birthday on April 28, 2025, died on May 30, 2025, at Hotel Dieu Hospital. St. Catharines, ON. Ordained a priest of the Holy Cross Community, on June 29, 1953, he was named Auxiliary Bishop of Hamilton on February 15, 1978. He subsequently served as Bishop of Charlottetown, and Archbishop of St. John's. A funeral Mass will be celebrated on Saturday, June 7th at 11:00 a.m. May he rest in peace!

celebrates her 80TH (!) anniversary of religious vows as a Sister of St. Joseph at a Mass of Thanksgiving at Holy Rosary Church in Burlington, at 11a.m. tomorrow. Sister Teresita has been an educator and administrator both in the schools and for her community for years. She is still a vibrant presence in Burlington and on the Highway to Brantford, and keeps well-informed about former students and their families. She is often seen driving her car headed to meetings or community

SR. TERESITA MCINALLY, C.S.J.,

gatherings. Happy Anniversary Sr. Teresita. Ad multos annos!

MR. PATRICK DALY WILL BE HONOURED by the Diocese of Hamilton and the Hamilton-Wentworth Catholic District School Board for his 40 years as a Catholic School Board Trustee, 33 of them as HWCDS Board Chair – a remarkable commitment of faith and service! A Mass of Thanksgiving will be celebrated at 4:30 p.m. at the Cathedral Basilica of Christ the King, Hamilton, followed by a reception in McNally Hall.